
  

 

 

 

Friday 4th October 2024 

 

Harvest 

Thank you for all your harvest donations and for your support in church 
this morning. Donations for the food bank are still being collected until 
Wednesday morning. 

 

KS1 History 

As part of their history learning, children in Years 1 and 2 will be visiting 
Holsworthy Museum next week.  This is during school hours and will not 
affect lunches. 

All KS1 parents are invited into their child's class on Friday 25th October 
@3pm to visit the children’s toy museum. 

 

Christmas Cards 

Sorry to mention Christmas in October, but please could all Christmas card 
orders be placed and returned to school by Friday 11th October. 

15/10    Bags to School 
 
20/10    Indoor Car Boot (School Hall) 
 
05/12    Silent Christmas Disco 
 
13/12    Christmas Fair 

Back Chat Brass 

As part of their music curriculum, Back Chat Brass Band will be visiting 
school on Tuesday 8th October to lead workshops with the children. 

 
 
 
Thank you to everyone who supported 
the Y5 and Y6 children’s cake sale last 
week.  They raised £76.15 for The 
Dog’s Trust. 
 
 

Parent-Teacher Meetings 

From 5pm on Monday 7th October you will be able to book your meeting 
with the teacher via Parent Mail.  The meetings are in-person and will take 
place in school on Wednesday 16th October from 3:30 – 7pm.  If you would 
prefer a telephone call instead, please just let the teacher or office know. 
Equally, if you have other commitments and these times don’t suit you, 
please let us know so we can arrange a mutually convenient time. 

If your child has special educational needs, you will receive a separate 
letter to book a longer meeting. 

 


